City of Creve Coeur
Building Division

Window and Exterior Door Replacement

The Building and Energy Conservation Codes adopted by the City of
Creve Coeur establish minimum standards for the energy efficiency of
new buildings and any alterations made to existing buildings. These
minimum energy conservation code requirements regulate wall, ceiling
and floor insulation; window and door specifications; and air infiltration
concerns.

Replacing windows and exterior doors does require a building permit.

Here are some simple guidelines to help you through the permit process.
Before coming to the Government Center permit counter you will need to
prepare and bring two (2) sets of window and/or door replacement
documents, that containing the following information:



PLEASE NOTE: Only one (1) window in each bedroom is required to meet
these minimum opening requirements.

CITY POLICY FOR REPLACING BEDROOM WINDOWS IN EXISTING

HOMES THAT WERE BUILT PRIOR TO 1977-- City building codes that
regulated the construction of homes built prior to 1977 did not have any
minimum net clear opening requirements for bedroom windows. It is not
the intent of the city







The city will keep one set of the city approved plans for our records and
one set will be returned to the applicant for field use. This set of plans
must be kept on site and be available to the inspector.





